
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'gbynoe@peba.sc.gov' <gbynoe@peba.sc.gov>

Date: 3/5/2018 4:00:57 PM
Subject: RE: Insurance Tyler Bryant

Good Afternoon Gwen,
 
We have not heard anything on this and I wanted to follow up and see if you need more information to help us track 
this down. Thank you.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 12:15 PM
 
To: 'gbynoe@peba.sc.gov' 
Subject: FW: Insurance Tyler Bryant
 
Good Afternoon Gwen,
 
The Lieutenant Governor’s son Tyler was told that his coverage with BCBS was terminated on Feb 2017 (see below) 
can you please help us sort this out. Thank you.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 9:35 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Fw: Insurance Tyler Bryant
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone

From: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 7:02:48 AM
 
To: Danny Varat; Catherine McNicoll
 
Subject: Insurance Tyler Bryant 
 
BCBS told Tyler his coverage on my insurance was terminated Feb 2017. Can you find out if this the case and 
if I was charged for any coverage for him past Feb 2017?
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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